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Brenda's Birthday Celebrations

Let’s Chat

Brenda celebrated her birthday 
here on September 7th with 
her family and our Residents & 
Sta�. Our Healthcare Assistant, 
Maureen, presented Brenda 
with her birthday cake which 
was enjoyed by all with a lovely 
cup of tea. 

We love a good old chinwag here in Terenure Nursing Home so residents were delighted when sta� 
member Juliana came up with a "Let's Chat" activity. 

The aim of the game was to pick a topic from the Let's Chat Pot and talk about. It was a lot of fun 
and everyone had a lot to say !!  



Crafty Creations

Memory Boxes

Our Terenure Nursing Home Residents were busy working on a project with our art teacher Tracey 
who has been helping them make ‘Ladybirds’ for our garden. There was a lot of hard work and 
concentration going on and the residents were delighted with the end results.

Our artistic Terenure Nursing Home Residents created some fabulous 'memory boxes' as part of the 
Arts & Cra�s workshop with our guest artist Tracey. They made them out of pop sticks and they are 
just lovely - colourful and useful!! Well done to all involved!!
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Games Day

Thursday is "Games Day" in 
Terenure Nursing Home. A 
great way to get our Residents 
minds working and it is also 
fun. However - when it comes 
to the draughts - winning is 
what it is all about for many of 
our Residents!!   Lots of laughs 
and loads of fun as always…
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Hillary's Farewell

Residents and Sta� in Terenure Nursing Home said a very fond 
farewell to our longest serving sta� member, Chef Hillary, who is 
taking a very well earned retirement. Hillary was a wonderful Chef 
and had created fabulous fare for our Residents to enjoy all over 
the years. We had a party for Chef Hillary to wish her well in her 
retirement. There was lots of hugs and good wishes showered on 
Hillary and a few tears were shed too. Happy retirement Hillary.

Ann's Birthday Celebrations
This is the wonderful 
Ann who celebrated her 
80th birthday on 
September 1st with her 
family and our 
Residents & Sta�. Ann 
was the belle of the ball 
and enjoyed every 
minute of her birthday 
celebrations.



Card Making

We had a lovely time in Terenure Nursing Home making Cards. Everyone was very focused on their 
work and couldn’t wait to see their loved ones to give them their special handmade cards.

It was our Lovely resident Christine's birthday and she had a 
fabulous a�ernoon with cards and presents. She really loved her 
cake that was presented by Nithin our Clinical Nurse Manager 
during her birthday celebration.
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Enda 's  Birthday Celebrations

Our lovely Enda turned 81 years young and had 
a fabulous celebration with his family, friends 
and our sta�. Happy 81st birthday Enda from all 
in Terenure Nursing Home.

Enda 's  Birthday Celebrations



Mobile Music Machine

Sunny days in Tererune

We were delighted to have the wonderful Niamh Kavanagh who represented Ireland at the 1993 
Eurovision and won with" In Your Eyes" join the Mobile Music Machine to perform for us this week at 
Terenure Nursing Home. It was a fabulous event and lovely to have an Irish star among us!!

Making the most of our Terenure Nursing Home garden, our Residents and their visitors like nothing 
more than to sit and enjoy our lovely gardens when the weather allows - and as the sun shone and 
the blue skies appeared - our garden was a hive of activity and chat.
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Fun and Games

Our Residents here in Terenure just love to play darts & have great fun competing with each other. 
Playing darts also brings back lovely memories as some of our residents were big into darts over 
the years.
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Residents  Bakers

Our Terenure Resident Bakers worked together to make bread, helped by our team member Marina. It 
was great fun and there was lots of reminiscing about baking and recipes - another lovely a�ernoon 
here in Terenure Nursing Home. Well done to Marina and the Terenure Nursing Home Bakers!!



IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 01-4968744

Spooky Season
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Spooky season has started here in Terenure Nursing Home. Our Residents decided to paint some 
Halloween images in our Arts & Cra�s Activity in preparation for decorating our Home.


